
Changes to the original Oct 2010 report James Horsley Sr. of Maryland 

The current document incorporates these changes. 

 

 

28 Jan 2011 

In order to clarify the information about the line of Sir Thomas Horsley of the Manor of Horsley near 

Morpeth, England, I have made the following changes to the wording of these paragraphs. The new 

wording does not change the meaning of the original versions.  

 

Page 7, para. 2: 

We can know with certainty that our family line does not come from that titled Horsley family of the 

Manor of Horsley near Morpeth. The last male of that line to survive was Sir Thomas Horsley, born 

1612. His only son died without issue before 25 Aug 1666, and there were no other surviving males in 

the family to carry on the Horsley name in successive generations. 

 
Page 7, para. 3: 

...but as we have said, that Horsley line, which is extremely well-documented in English peerage 

records, is not ours, since the last surviving male was born 1612, and there were no male heirs to 

carry on the Horsley name.  

 

Page 103, para. 4 

1. Our Horsley family could not have come from the Horsley's of Horsley Manor near Morpeth, 

because the last Horsley male of that line was born 1612 and left no male heirs.  

______________ 

 


